Miss Bee Griffin, Grand Falls, Newfoundland.

Dear Miss Griffin:

After several absences from the city, this is the first opportunity Ive had to go through the accumulation of mail on my desk, among which I found your letter of September 29th, enclosing the negative of the picture taken of me at the time I made the Clipper trip to England and stopped in Botwood.

Under the circumstances, I hope you will accept my sincere apology for neglecting to acknowledge receipt of the film sooner and at the same time my thanks and appreciation for your courtesy in sending it along to me. I am having some prints made from the negative for my youngsters' scrapbooks.

With all good wishes for the New

Year, I am

Sincerely,

AGC.KD